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Dear Sagiv Weiss-Ishai, 
 
The California Automatic Fire Alarm Association held their 19th 
Annual State Agency Forum in Sacramento, CA on October 09, 2014.  
For the second year, we have had a presentation session prior to the 
meeting with the state agency representatives.   
 
You volunteered to make two presentations on the subjects of the 
ERRCS and Two-Way Communications Systems, both of which were 
very well received.  The amount of requests for copies of the 
powerpoint files proves how popular they were.   
 
Many attendees made positive comments about not only the content 
but also the delivery of the information.   
 
The time and effort that you contributed towards the success of our 
event is greatly appreciated.  Thank you for helping us conduct a 
successful event.  We look forward to future partnerships.   

 

  

 

 

 

CAFAA Board of Directors President 
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